
November 11, 2008 
noon 

  
            The Fannin County Board of Education met in a work session with the following 
members present:  Bobby Bearden, Chairperson; Terry Bramlett, Vice-Chairperson; Garnett 
Webb; Junior Farmer; and Emily Dunn.  All members present. 
 
 Superintendent Mark Henson reviewed the agenda for the regular meeting to be held on 
Thursday, November 13, 2008.   
 

Angela Berrong, Director of School Improvement and Instructional Services, showed the 
board all of the school improvement information available as a resource on our system web page. 
  
 Benny Long, Director of Transportation and Safety, gave the board a walk through 
explaining the steps taken before any transportation department employee is brought before the 
board for approval.  Also, he discussed safety procedures utilized by the transportation 
department. 
 

There being no further business to come before the meeting, upon motion duly made, 
seconded, and carried, the meeting adjourned. 
 
 
      ___________________________________ 
      Bobby Bearden, Chairman 
 
 
 
      ___________________________________ 
      Mark Henson, Superintendent 
 


